
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 September 2021 

To ask the Transport & Environment Committee Convener: 

Question (1) What discussions have been held with Historic Environment
Scotland regarding the proposed extended closure times of
Queen’s Drive between Holyrood Park Road and Holyrood
Gait?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What analysis has been done regarding the impact this
extended closure will have on traffic on surrounding streets?

Answer (2) 


